Lock-in Retreat:-- Saturday Nov. 23 -- about 50 young people participated in an all-night retreat. With their
Retreat-guides, the youth started the retreat with the 5:00 pm Mass. They spent the whole night with various
spiritual activities reflecting on life issues until 7:00am, Sunday. Thanks to the youth minsters who guided them; may

the young participants continue to grow in their spiritual experience.




